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I urge you to vote “NO” on HB3573, as I strongly oppose this legislation, which many 

view as an infringement on citizens' financial contributions and their right to privacy 

This bill strips hardworking citizens who paid thousands of personal funds for their 

well water infrastructure and maintenance of their right to privacy on their own 

property. 

 


